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May 11, 2011 

 
Dear Friends and Supporters: 
 
This summer you will notice construction taking place on the roof, siding, doors and windows of 
the Lake Carmel Cultural Center.  This work to secure and tighten the structure is being paid for 
by the previously announced $400,000 grant secured by the Town of Kent.   
 
The Spring Art Exhibit, May 21-30, followed by the one-acts from the Playwrights Workshop, 
June 10 and 11, and the Rock Concert on June 25 will be the last events in the Center until work 
is completed in the fall.  ‘Though, as you can see in flyers and on the website, our summer events 
and June classes will continue – at other locations.  
 
While construction takes place on the shell of the building, we hope to work on the rooms we use 
so that upon return the performance/gallery space will have track lighting, appropriately flexible 
stage and seating, a higher ceiling and more functional bathrooms.  These interior improvements 
are expected to cost about $30,000.  Although we have some funds and pledges in hand, we must 
appeal to our friends and supporters so the work can be completed this summer.   
 
To inaugurate this fund drive, we are inviting donors to a special viewing of the Spring Art 
Exhibit with a wine and dessert reception on Friday, May 27, from 7-9 pm.  If you can 
support our newest initiative, it will be a chance to meet with some of the artists, board members 
and staff of this unique Center.   
 
Whether in person, on-line or by mail, donations to the Building Fund assure Arts on the Lake’s 
continued growth and are fully tax-deductible. 
 
Your support has enabled us to do much, but, in the words of Carolyn Leigh to a Cy Coleman 
tune, “The best is yet to come.”   
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
James Shearwood 
Artistic and Administrative Director 
Arts on the Lake  

mailto:theatre@artsonthelake.org�
http://www.artsonthelake.org/�


Building Fund Response Card
I/we plan to attend the Reception on Friday, May 27.
Please reply to rsvp@artsonthelake.org, 845.228.2685 or return this card.



I/we plan to donate online at www.artsonthelake.org.
You can find the Donate page under Opportunities.



I/we are enclosing a check for ______________ payable to Arts on the Lake.

Your Name

Arts on the Lake | 640 Route 52 | Kent Lakes, NY  10512

Arts on the Lake is a 
non-profit corpora-
tion that falls under 
section 501(c)(3) of 
the U.S. Internal 
Revenue Code.
Donations are tax-
deductible.

http://www.artsonthelake.org/donate.php
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